
From: Alice Ruxton 
Sent: Monday, 3 November 2008 9:20 AM 
Subject: FW: Senate Finance and Public Administration Committee Inquiry into Item 16525 
of the Health Insurance (General Medical Services Table) Regulations 2007 

Regarding the question taken on notice, ARHA would like to refer the Committee to 
the websites below. These websites provide information about where private clinics 
are located across Australia. 
 
http://www.abortion.org.au/abortionclinics.htm
 
http://www.childrenbychoice.org.au/nwww/clinics.htm
 
Please let me know if you require any further information.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Alice Ruxton 
Parliamentary Officer (Mon-Wed, Fri) 
Australian Reproductive Health Alliance www.arha.org.au 
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